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Charlottesville Catholic School 
Friday Newsletter 

Kindergarten  
03/14/25 

School Announcements 
●​ Join Us For CRS Rice Bowl’s 50th Anniversary! CRS Rice Bowl is 

celebrating 50 years of helping Catholic faith communities bring Lent to life 
and encounter God through our global family. During the 40 days of Lent, 
let us journey together through CRS Rice Bowl to meet people in Nigeria, 
Guatemala and Bangladesh who are rising above the challenges of 
hunger and malnutrition. Your child was given a Rice Bowl from CCS (if 
you need or want another, please email h.bryan@cvillecatholic.org). Bowls 
will be collected after Easter and all money collected will be sent directly to 
CRS. Visit crsricebowl.org/join to learn more and to share your Lenten 
prayer intentions.  

●​ The Library Treasure Box needs to be restocked for the last quarter. If you 
have any gentle used trinkets that you no longer need, please send them 
in and they will be put to good use. Thank you so much! 
 

Teacher’s Message/Announcements 
We are continuing our reading comprehension packets so please read them at 
home as well to work on the fluency of your child’s reading. 

 
Please send in a milk container( jug or rectangle) for our 
Easter baskets so we can go on an egg hunt. Also, please 
bring in one dozen filled eggs with a small toy(stamp, 
stickers or tiny Play-Doh) for our hunt. Bring in the dozen 
filled eggs by April 14th. 
 

mailto:h.bryan@cvillecatholic.org


Please continue to practice the sight words every day. These are extremely 
important for their kindergarten year. 
 
Calendar/Important Dates 
03/14 School Closed -End of Quarter Holiday  
03/17 School Closed-Teacher Work Day  
03/21-3rd Quarter Report Cards 
04/04 Blue and Gold Day  
04/16 Kindergarten egg hunt  
04/17 Holy Thursday (Passion play) 11:30 Dismissal and 4th Quarter Interim 
 

Social Studies  

We focused on science this week. 

Math 

We finished learning about counting to 100.  We started working  on analyzing, 
comparing, and composing shapes. We also continued to practice counting to 100! 
Some of them already know how to count to 100. At this time, the students are now 
expected to count to 100. The students have also been counting to 100 by 2s, 5s 
and 10s. We have calendar time during math every day.  

Language Arts/Reading/Writing  

The students are continuing to practice reading to self and work on writing. Please 
have your child read the books and reading comprehension packets sent home 
every Friday to you three times to practice sight words and fluency. Our sight 
words this week were: put, take,every, old, by. Our sight words for next week 
are: after, think, let, going, walk. 

Theology 

We learned more about the season of Lent and recited prayers for Lent. We will be 
participating in the stations of the cross in the chapel or outside every Friday during 
Lent.  

Science 

We made leprechaun traps for St. Patrick’s Day and the students enjoyed it so 
much!!!! 
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